

UNIT 2.

READING AND LISTENING COMPREHENSION

I. Read and listen the following text and answer true or false



Life on a Scottish island

I'm Sarah and I live on a small island in the north of Scotland. There isn't a school here, so I go to school on another island. I travel to school by ferry five days a week and I have to get up very early. I love travelling by ferry in the winter because there are lots of big waves. But when the weather is very bad, I study on the computer at home.

My name's Olivia and I live on a small island in the west of Scotland. The island is famous for its sheep and my parents have got a farm. I help my parents look after the animals every day and I often feed the sheep before I go to school. I love playing with the baby animals, too.

I'm James and this is my sister, Fiona. We're from an island in the west of Scotland. Life here is very quiet. I often ride my bike in my free time. It's very safe because there aren't any cars. I go to the beach with my sister, too. You can sometimes see seals and dolphins in the sea. They're beautiful.



- a) Sarah goes to school by ferry in an island.
- b) The most famous animals in Olivia's island are whales
- c) Olivia lives in a farm and she doesn't go to school everyday.
- d) James and Fiona live in a very busy island.
- e) James and Fiona often go to the beach and they can see seals and dolphins.

2. Listen and complete the information.



LIFE ON A SCOTTISH ISLAND

- 1 Name: Neil
- 2 Age: _____ years old
- 3 He goes to school by _____.
- 4 There are _____ children in his class.
- 5 He likes _____.
- 6 His favourite free-time activity is _____.



3. Can you investigate with the help of your parents and complete the following information about SCOTLAND

- a) Where is Scotland? _____
- b) How many islands has it got? _____
- c) What languages do people in Scotland speak? _____
- c) What's the capital city of Scotland? _____
- d) What colours are in the Scotland flag? _____